
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning students and staff!  Today is Tuesday, April 21 2015.   

 

1.   Lunch today will be Italian Dunkers with sauce, salad, and fruit. 

 

 

2.   NMMS Builders Club is helping to raise funds for the local March of Dimes 

chapter.  Please help our dearest little ones with your loose change.  We will be 

collecting change from April 20th – April 24th.  Builders Club members will come 

to your room each morning to collect the change.  The class donating the most 

change will receive doughnuts and juice on April 30th. 

 

3.   Attention Science Club members:  You may pick up Project 5 out of the green tray 

in Mrs. Payne's room. 

 

4.   Remember, Wednesday, April 29th is the cut-off date for the Cardinal game. A note was 

sent home about this at the beginning of the quarter. You must be passing all classes and 

have no behavioral issues to be eligible to attend.  If you are allowed to go, you will receive 

an invitation/permission slip on Friday, May 1st. Please see Mrs. Sloman if you have any 

questions. 

 

5.   The NHS members will be around the morning of Monday, April 27th to collect 

soda tabs.  This will be the finally collection date for the year.  We will announce a 

winner and bring around treats once we have weighed all the tabs.  

 

6.   Tomorrow during 1st and 2nd hours, we will be calling down the different clubs to 

get pictures taken for the yearbook.   

 

7.   Also for yearbook, Selfie Central Page!  All 6th – 8th graders need to be taking 

selfies in North Mac Apparel at Girard & Virden locations and send them to Mrs. 

Allen.  See her with for the email address!  

 

8.   Anyone interested in HS cheerleading, there will be practice Wed, Thurs, and Fri 

in the old gym at the HS until 5:30.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 

Harris. 

 

9.   Attention MS Track Students:  Inter State Studio will be here tomorrow after 

school for pictures.  Make sure if you are getting pictures to have your form and 

money 



 

10.    The middle school Drama Club will be presenting a full performance of Walk 

Two Moons for the middle school students on Thursday, April 23 at 12:45pm. 

There will be concessions available to purchase. All items are $1 each. When 

dismissed to the play, teachers, please walk your students to the front hall to allow 

them to pass thru the lobby where the concession stand will be set up. The show 

will last approximately 90 minutes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


